



S Owen
Head of Lower School
01691 626511
email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

7th May 2018

Dear Parent,

On Wednesday 16th May, the NSPCC are visiting the school to present their 'Speak out. Stay safe' programme. All KS2 pupils will be involved in the assembly, which will last 30 minutes. Following on from this, workshops for Year 5 and 6 will take place, led by the NSPCC.

Please find further information about the programme in this mailing. If you have any questions please contact your child's tutor.

On Friday following the presentation, there will be a small fundraiser in aid of the NSPCC charity, in the form of a cake sale. Any donations of cakes will be welcome on the Friday morning to the Lower School office.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sharan Owen

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286